
Transition Activities 

Most of these activities can be completed by both the 

Year 4s and the Year 3s.  

 

● Make a self portrait for display in your new 

classroom.​ ​You could do this in any way with any 

materials that you have.  

 

● Write a poem saying goodbye to Milborne or about your 

favourite memories. ​Year 3 could write about their 

favourite memories so far.  

 

● Write down 3 questions for Middle school 

 

● Talk to a friend in the year above. Ask them your 

questions 

 

● 3 things I would like my new teacher to know about me 

 

● 3 things I would like to tell them about my lockdown 

experience 

 

● Watch the videos uploaded by St Mary’s on 

their website 

 

● Write a message for the year 3s to let them know what 

being a Year4 is like - any top tips! ​Year 3, you could write 

some top tips for the Year 2s.  

 

Please record vidoes of you reading/performing your poems, 

questions and things you would like your teachers to know 



and upload these onto Tapestry. Please also put photographs 

of your self portraits on Tapestry.  


